
 
 
 

Date received: 15th December 2022  

Date responded: 17th January 2023  

Subject: Fortnightly Bin Collections – Policy Impact Assessment  

 

 

Question: 
 

Please can you provide copies of the Policy Impact Assessment Analysis Diagram prepared in 
advance of the introduction of the fortnightly bin collections for Douglas households? 

 

Response: 
 

The Council is unable to comply with the request as it does not hold the information. This 
style of assessment, which forms part of the decision-making within the UK Government, is 

not required on the Isle of Man. 

 


